
Your Generosity Makes a Difference 

Nov 26, 2021

Dear JourneyWoman,

In the past five minutes alone, I've received over 20 emails asking me to buy 
something. I hope that this email inspires you to give something.  

Next Tuesday, November 30, is Giving Tuesday. It was created in 2012 based on a 
simple idea: to encourage people to do good. Over the past nine years, Giving 
Tuesday has grown into a global movement that inspires millions of people to give, 
collaborate and celebrate generosity. You can learn more about Giving Tuesday 
here.

Generosity has always been a core tenet of JourneyWoman: for almost 30 years, the 
generosity of women in this community has inspired other women to travel solo -
through sharing tips, advice and wisdom. For the past two years, your generosity 
has also helped us support non-profits around the world through our pay-what-you-
can model, which we use to keep our events, book clubs or webinars accessible to 
all women. Thank you. 

For Giving Tuesday, I’m inviting you to consider supporting 10 organizations 
recommended by our readers, guest speakers and book club authors. You can see 
the full list here, which includes non-profits that advocate for women, provide young 
girls with education, and help protect and conserve wildlife.  

One of these is Generation Rise, an organization that empowers young girls in 
Rwanda. JourneyWoman Marillee Carroll, a member of our Women's Travel Advisory 
Council, met the co-founder of Generation Rise, Solange Impanoyimana, in Kigali, 
Rwanda, several years ago. I spoke with Solange recently to learn more about her 
“Her Voice Matters” program, which helps young women develop leadership skills 
through reading and group discussions facilitated by teachers. 

http://journeywoman.com/
https://www.givingtuesday.org/
https://journeywoman.com/feature-articles/giving-tuesday-an-opportunity-to-show-our-generosity/
https://journeywoman.com/womens-travel-advisory-council/
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You have signed up to receive emails from the JourneyWoman Community. 

Please Mute Me For
Now!

 Please use the links below to update your subscriber options, or to unsubscribe from our mailing list. If
you do choose to leave our community, please tell us why — you might be
surprised to hear what we

have planned for you! 

http://journeywoman.com/
https://www.generationrise.org/donate/
https://shop.journeywoman.com/
mailto:editor@journeywoman.com
https://journeywoman.com/youve-been-muted/
https://www.aweber.com/z/r/?ThisIsATestEmail
https://facebook.com/journeywoman
https://www.instagram.com/journeywoman_original
https://twitter.com/journeywoman
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC_slsesqSd9wQkpkKdCROpQ

